
 

 
 
 

CNY Foot Surgery and Podiatry Care PC 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 

Commercial Insurance Plans with High Deductible Policy 
 
 
 
 
 

Starting January 2017 - Your high deductible plan may require member cost-sharing, 

which means that you will be responsible for paying a deductible, co-payment and/or 

coinsurance for any services rendered. Because your plan does not reimburse our 

office for these fees, we will require a $50.00 payment toward services at the time 

of your established patient visit. If you are here for a new patient visit, a payment of 

$100.00 will be required for your high deductible policy 
 
 
 
 
 

Changes due to the Affordable Care Act (ACA/Obama Care) and the increase of High 

Deductible Plans in the Marketplace, requires us to implement this policy. If you have 

any question about this, please contact us prior to being seen by the providers. 
 

Thank You 
 
 
 
 
 

*** Does not apply to Medicare, Medicaid or Workers Compensation – or for post-op 

visits after surgery. 


